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Kimley-Horn, one of the nation’s premier planning and design consultants, announced today that 
Canin Associates is joining its team. An urban design, planning, and landscape architecture firm 
based in Orlando, Canin is led by founding principal, Brian Canin and principals Eliza Harris Juliano 
and Greg Witherspoon. The Canin team will bring their people-centered approach to the planning 
and design of urban spaces and new communities to Kimley-Horn’s team. 

“Joining the Kimley-Horn family is a natural progression for Canin, given our shared commitment to 
delivering exceptional client service and creating value in communities,” said Brian Canin, founding 
principal, Canin Associates. “The Canin team has proudly served our clients for over 40 years and 
we are enthusiastic about our future course. We look forward to joining our skill in placemaking with 
Kimley-Horn’s breadth of expertise in local markets across the country.” 

The Canin team will officially join Kimley-Horn in January 2023. Brian Canin, AIA, FAICP, CNUa will 
continue to lead projects in Florida and advise on the design direction of projects around the country; 
Eliza Juliano, CNUa will continue her focus on connecting communities’ visions to planning policy 
and practice as part of Kimley-Horn’s urbanism practice; and Greg Witherspoon, AICP, PLA, ASLA 
will continue his work as a design leader, focusing on delivering innovative community design 
solutions. 

Kimley-Horn provides planning, landscape architecture and design consulting services to both public 
and private sector clients. The addition of the Canin Associates team highlights Kimley-Horn’s 
commitment to providing an expanded level of expertise to its clients across the country. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.kimley-horn.com/kimley-horn-addition-canin-associates/ 


